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Dear Pennsylvania Environmental Quality Board,

I live in Dimock PA and we met 2 years ago. I told you then it was not going well in our town-
the drilling was in a frenzy without monitoring and the needed safeguards in place. I had
witnesses the illegal taking of our creek waters and various toxic spills. You said I was the voice
they needed to hear from-well I have been doing all that I can to get the attention and help we
need. Your wonderful economic boom will destroy PA as we know it. Are you prepared to
accept those consequences? IT WILL BE YOUR LEGACY! Act today to call for a moratorium
on any further drilling until a study is conducted on the evironmental impact and the losses
incurred from the drilling. Sincerely, Victoria Switzer-citizen of PA-resident of Dimock PA




